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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS FOLLOWING INTERVIEW RELATED TO 

SUSPECTED THEFT OF CASH FROM CAFÉ CAR 

 

Activity Date: April 2, 2025 

Date Posted: August 26, 2025 

Case Number: 25-0065-I 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2025-344 

 

A lead service attendant based in Sacramento, California, resigned from her position on 

April 2, 2025, as a result of our investigation. We found that the former employee 

violated company policies by failing to remit cash payments to the company for 

purchases made by customers while she operated the café car concession. The former 

employee voided cash sales transactions and then failed to remit the cash at the 

completion of her route. She is not eligible for rehire. 

 

 

 

 
 


